

BASIC COMPUTER CLASSES

دروس الكمبيوتر

Starting January 19, 2018, we will begin to offer *Free* Basic Computer Skills Courses. The courses will be an hour long for four weeks. *Participants Must Attend All Four Workshops to receive Certificate of Completion*. Please arrive 10 minutes early. For more information contact us at (708) 599-2237.



FRIDAY

JANUARY 19, 2018

4PM – 5PM

ALL ABOUT

COMPUTERS

FRIDAY

JANUARY 26, 2018

4PM – 5PM

DOCUMENTS

CREATING AND

SAVING

FRIDAY
FEBRUARY 2, 2018
4PM - 5PM
POWERPOINT /
EXCEL

FRIDAY
FEBRUARY 9, 2018
4PM - 5PM
INTERNET

Stagg High School 8015 W 111th St, Palos Hills, IL 60465